
Dear Arbor Springs Homeowner, 
 
A great thank you to all of our homeowners 
who forwarded their HOA Annual dues by 
April 1st.  Their promptness in payment is 
appreciated.  If you have not yet forwarded 
your dues to our HOA Secretary Francine 
Bond, please do so.  Mail your payment to P.O. 
Box 578, Brownsburg, IN 46112. For those who 
have not made any payment of the $540 
annual dues, remember that a $10 late fee must 
be included with the payment for each month 
payment is late starting with April 1st. 
 
 For those who have made their first 
installment of $270.oo, their next amount of 
$275.00 is due by May 15th.  After May 15th they  
will have to add a $10 late fee for every month 
it is late.  If you need to discuss other payment 
arrangements, please contact Francine Bond at 
317-262-2250. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Klitzing, Francine Bond and Dan 
Magoun 
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Call for Committee Volunteers!!! 
 

In the recent home visits and HOA newsletter 

reference was made to establishing several 

committees to support the HOA Directors.  An 

Architectural Review Committee is required by 

our HOA Covenants and Restrictions.  We 

would also like to create a Finance Committee 

(assist with budget preparation),  Neighborhood 

Watch Committee (promote security and 

safety), Social Activities Committee (coordinate 

neighborhood yard sale and gatherings), 

Neighborhood Beautification Committee (assist 

with upkeep of HOA properties, promote 

neighborhood pride and cleanliness).  We 

would greatly appreciate having 2 - 3 people 

per committee.  If interested, please contact our 

HOA VP Dan Magoun at Magoundb@att.net or 

call him at  

317-431-4555 by April 30th.   
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